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Pitt, Matthew

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Christopher Costelloe (The Victorian Society)

29 June 2016 18:03

Pitt, Matthew

RE: Museum of London proposed move to West Smithfield

Dear Mr Pitt, 

Many thanks for your letter.  The Victorian Society is supportive in principle of the Museum of London’s proposed 

move to the Smithfield General Market site.  While the design process is still at an early stage, the initial shortlisted 

concept designs demonstrate that it should be possible to accommodate the Museum without damaging the historic 

and architectural interest of the buildings and the Smithfield Conservation Area. 

I would like to take this opportunity to compliment the City of London on its response to the outcome of the public 

inquiry over the previous scheme on this site; it has been constructive, pragmatic and strategic, in the best traditions 

of the City. 

Kind regards, 

Christopher Costelloe 
Director 
The Victorian Society 
1 Priory Gardens 
London W4 1TT 
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From: Pitt, Matthew  
Sent: 15 June 2016 13:03 
To: Christopher Costelloe (The Victorian Society) 
Cc: Richard Seedhouse (The Victorian Society) 
Subject: Museum of London proposed move to West Smithfield 
Importance: High 

Dear Mr Costelloe, 

Please find attached a covering letter seeking the views of you and your organisation, The Victorian Society, on the 

attached draft report. The report will be considered by the City of London Corporation’s Policy and Resources 

Committee on 7 July 2016.  

Kind regards, 


